VILLAGE OF MARGARETVILLE
WORKSHOP
MARCH 1, 2022
5:00 PM


A regular workshop was held March 1, 2022 at 5:00 pm in the Village Offices, 773 Main Street, Margaretville, NY 12455. The purpose of the workshop was to review the Village of Margaretville 2022-2023 Budget.
Attending the workshop was Mayor Hubbell and Trustees Budin, Hubbell Warren and Mead (5:16). Also attending was Village Treasurer Beth Bush. There was no public in attendance.
The Tentative Budget dated 02/11/2022 was distributed for review and discussed. The Tentative Budget showed a total budget increase of 2.05 percent. Additional funding was anticipated in that tentative budget for animal control, celebrations, utilities, NYS Retirement and a new computer for the Treasurer. A 2.5 percent raise was proposed for village employees. A reduction in the snow removal salary and equipment lines was also included in the tentative budget.
Other budget items discussed were snow equipment, a tool budget, water meter purchases, sidewalks and cyber security. 
This workshop was discussion only. There were no decisions made or action taken. The workshop was ended at 5:31 pm.

